
June 25, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

William M. Beecher 
Director, Office of Public Affairs

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-99-134 - AGENCY CONTINGENCY PLANS FOR THE YEAR 2000
COMPUTER PROBLEM IN THE NUCLEAR INDUSTRY

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the final agency contingency plans for dealing with the year
2000 Y2K problem in the nuclear industry.

The staff should issue a press release on the availability of this contingency plan and the draft policy statement on
enforcement discretion related to Y2K problems (SECY-99-135).

On page v of Attachment 1 to the draft Contingency Plan, last paragraph, line 4, correct the spelling of 'planning.'

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield
OGC
CIO
CFO
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR
DCS

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/secys/1999/secy1999-135/1999-135scy.html

